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Mr Richard Furolo MP
Chairperson

Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters RECEIVED
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Mr %(O If) J

| am writing in response to the report of the Joint Standing Committee on
Electoral Matters tabled on 26 March 2010 entitled Public funding of election
campaigns.

| am pleased to advise that the Committee’s report is under active
consideration by the Government.

As | announced on 21 September 2010, the Government intends to bring
forward legislation this session of Parliament to implement those
recommendations in the report that are supported.

Yours sincerely

Kristina Keneally MP
Premier
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